
To: Senate Committee on Housing and Development 

From: Aileen Kaye 

Date: 3-20-23 

 

Re: “Yes” on SB 406 

Dear Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Anderson and Members of the Committee, 

I hope you will pass SB 406 out of committee.  It will assist that area of the 

state in meeting the housing needs of its residents.  I don’t see any 

negatives. 

Thank you. 

Aileen Kaye 


